
4/18/23: HIPAA Fact – All employees (who fails to comply with HIPAA regulations) are subject to 
sanctions (fines) for the Office of Health and Human Services. Schuylkill Home Care will refrain from any 
retaliation for any employee or client filing a complaint with the Secretary of Health and Human Services 
if it is in good faith. If you would like to opt out of messages, please call the office at 570-385-2818.  

 


